
Check Out ‘Last Weekend’

By  Courtney
Omernick

Celia Green, played by Patricia Clarkson, gathers her husband,
two sons, and their significant others for a holiday at their
lake  house  in  Northern  California.  Unfortunately,  her
carefully constructed weekend begins to come apart at the
seams because of a series of terrible events, including her
son’s boyfriend’s allergic reaction to her cooking.

Should you see it:

If you like the dynamics of families and viewing how their
relationships with one another change over time, then this
movie is a must see! It was also a staple at the Sundance film
festival and features great actors such as Zachary Booth,
Joseph Cross, Chris Mulkey, and more.

Who to take:

https://cupidspulse.com/79644/check-out-last-weekend/
http://cupidspulse.com/105759/courtney-omernick/
http://cupidspulse.com/105759/courtney-omernick/


This family drama would be great to see with your friends,
family members, or anyone who loves a bit of relationship
tension and comedy.
When should you take your guy home to meet your family?

Cupid’s Advice:

Sometimes, it can be hard to tell when your relationship with
your man is moving to the next level. But, the time may come
when you’ve decided that it might be time to bring your man
home to meet your folks. So, what are the tell tale signs that
it really is time to introduce your significant other to the
rest of your family? Don’t fear; Cupid is here with some
advice!

1. You’ve been together for awhile: You obviously don’t want
to rush your relationship with your guy, so if things look
like they’re pretty serious and you’ve been together for about
3-6 months, then it might be time to bring him home. Chances
are, if he likes you, he’ll like your family!

Related: Are You Sure You Aren’t the Other Woman?

2. You’re serious about one another: If you are spending a lot
of quality time with one another and you both have talked
about your future as a couple, then it looks like things are
getting pretty serious between you two. This is a great time
to  move  things  forward  and  introduce  him  to  your  family
members.

Related:  Celebrity  Couples  That  Have  Bounced  Back  After
Cheating

3. He seems eager: A definitely noticeable sign that your guy
is ready to meet your family is if you suggest the meet and
greet and he seems excited, or ready to seize the opportunity.
Nothing’s worse than a guy who gives a nervous look at the
suggestion to meet your blood relatives, so make sure he seems
happy about the opportunity!
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When did you know it was time to bring your guy home to meet
your parents? Share your stories in the comments!


